
Al-Sheikh  denies  the  PA  is
moving  toward  abolishing
Prisoners’ Payment system
The Head of the General Authority of Civil Affairs and Fatah
Central Committee Member, Minister Hussein AL-Sheikh, wrote
via Twitter on Thursday: “An Israeli minister said that the
authority will stop paying payments to Palestinian prisoners,
its  incorrect.  The  Israeli  gov  deducts  about  52  million
NIS/month from Palestinian revenues because the PA insists on
its  commitment  to  pay  its  obligations  to  our  heroic
prisoners.”
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